
Oroville Planning Commission 

Monday, November 21, 2022 

 

Commissioners Present: Arnie Marchand, Suzi Seger, Heather Marthaller, Valorie 

Johnston, Rebecca Ann, Alan Freed. 

Absent: Jeff Bunnell 

Staff: Kurt Danison and Cindy Boyer 

 

Arnie called the meeting to order at 4:31 pm, asked if there were any additions or 

corrections to the minutes for the October 17th meeting, hearing none the 

minutes were approved. 

The Public Hearing was started by Arnie reading the disclosure for how the public 

hearing will be held, since there was no one other than the commissioners and 

the two new people interested in the alternate positions, Kurt opened with a back 

ground of what the public hearing was about, up dating our critical areas so we 

are in compliance with the state. He also went over some of the corrections and 

additions they made and what the maps were representing. 

The public hearing was closed at 5:20.  

Heather moved to accept the Comprehensive Plan & Growth Management 

Element, Valorie seconded it and all approved. So now the commission will send it 

to the City Council for approval. 

The next meeting will be in January, and we will be talking about the zoning code 

and or the next element.  

Officers need to be elected then too. 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:30. 

 


